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To whom it may concern, 

My name is Gordon Lawrence and my family has been tied up in the Pastoral Industry for the 

first 19 years of this century and also most of the last century in one form or another. 

Both my parents are actively still working their family property which is around 93,000 acres on 

the old scale. 

My Father is heading towards 82 years of age and my mother isn’t far behind him at 79 years of 

age. 

I guess what I would like to say and have this point taken into consideration in showing some 

support for this bill to be passed and set into place in regards to the trespassing on private 

property and right to farm bill, that whoever has input into this decision thinks long and hard. 

Are you all doing it for the right reasons and what will it’s affect be on the wider community? 

As a son of a father and also as a grandson of Two very good pastoralists with nearly 100 years 

experience I ask you to consider all the options in front of you all before making that decision 

and I definitely hope you do make it for all the right reasons. 

Kind regards  


